



NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 


PROCUREMENT OF CONSULTING SERVICES 

FOR THE SURVEY ON PHILIPPINE DIVE TOURISM 


(DOT-BAC-REI NO. 2012-012)


	 Due to lack of quorum on 25 June 2021, please be informed that the Pre-
Bid Conference is  rescheduled on 28 June 2021 at 10:00 a.m.


	 For the guidance and information of all concerned.


                                                               USEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III

                                                                           DOT-BAC Chairperson


22 June 2021


